
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TEMPORARY WATER SERVICE INTERRUPTION NOTICE 
 
 

Scheduled date and Time 
Start: Approximately 8:30 a.m. 
End: Approximately 5:00 p.m. 
Date: TBD 

 
 
Why is this happening? 
GS Construction is undertaking water and sewer main replacements in your neighborhood. As 
part of this work, we must temporarily shut down the water main supplying your property. 
 
 
What you need to know: 

• No water will be available during the scheduled outage. 
• Please store enough water for your household needs in advance. 
• Turn off any equipment that may be affected by water loss (e.g., boilers, water-cooled 

systems, fridges, A/C units). 
 
 

After service is restored: 
• Run cold water through each tap for 5 minutes to flush the system. 
• Start with the bathtub faucet and include basement and outdoor taps. 

 
 

Schedule changes or extended interruptions: 
We apologize for any inconvenience. If work is delayed or extended, we will notify you as soon as 
possible. 
 
 
Questions? 
Please speak with the job foreman on site or contact us at the number below. 

 
 
 

Underground Foreman Chad Mackey  Phone 709-468-4175 

Underground Superintendent Mike Duffett Phone 780-266-0382 

 


